

VISION

What's going on at Michael Offord Optometrist

MICHAEL OFFORD OPTOMETRIST IS CELEBRATING 35 YEARS!

1st September 2pm - 8pm

Please accept our invitation to join us in celebrating 35 years in practice. We wouldn't be where we are today without you, and would love to have you join us!

Please RSVP by email or telephone before 18th August and we will happily reserve your free goody bag!

Email us at: michael.offord@btinternet.com or call 0191 2712140



35 YEAR CELEBRATION

2016 will stand out in our memories for so many reasons: we've witnessed the pomp and ceremony of the 90th birthday of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, seen the UK's own Tim Peake spend 6 months in space, and we've the amazing spectacle of the Rio Olympics still to look forward to.

Here in Kingston Park we have our own reason to celebrate; on September 1st, Michael Offord Optometrist reaches the fantastic milestone of 35 years of service to the people of Kingston Park!

To mark this, we would like to extend the most genuine invitation to all of our patients to come along to our celebration on Thursday 1st September between 2pm and 8pm. We look forward to seeing you then!



ACHIEVEMENT ALL ROUND

Earlier this year, both Jill and Hazel reached 20 years of continuous service at the practice. Should we need another reason to party this summer, Vikki finished 3 years of intensive training to become a Dispensing Optician.

In the autumn, Grace will begin the same course. In addition, both Gemma and Vikki have renewed their qualifications as work-place First-Aiders; it's been a busy time for everyone in the practice! Also, well worth a mention is that our Optical Assistant, and relatively new golfer Hazel got her first hole-in-one recently! Fortunately for Hazel, the

club house was very quiet that day, as tradition demands that whoever gets a hole-in-one buys drinks all round!



New computer to improve service

August sees the launch of a new computer system which we anticipate will increase our efficiency and allow us to spend more time with you, our patients. We anticipate a smooth transition from the old system to the new one, but know that we can count upon your understanding should we experience any teething troubles.





Our Cocoa Mint, Ted Baker and Elle sunglasses offer something for everyone, with a range of classic and contemporary styles. Remember these prescription sun specs are all half price with any complete pair of spectacles!

If you're into something a bit more sporty check out our fantastic Adidas and Maui Jim ranges.

AWARD NOMINATIONS

We are excited to have received 2 nominations for the Association of Optical Practitioners Annual Awards.

Michael has been put forward for the "Optometrist of the Year" category, and the practice has been nominated in the "Practice of the Year" category.



Michael Offord Optometrists

7 Kingston Court, Kingston Park Avenue, Newcastle Upon Tyne, NE3 2FP t: 0191 2712140 | e: michael.offord@btinternet.com w: www.michaelofford-optometrist.co.uk



Opening Times:

Monday, Wednesday & Friday 8:30 - 6:00pm Tuesday & Thursday 8:30 - 7:00pm Saturday 8:30 - 4:30pm

Optoms Abroad

This year Michael's voluntary work with Vision Aid Overseas took him to Ethiopia for two weeks. Once again he was able to impact upon the lives of people who do not have the luxury of regular access to an Optometrist.





Optometrist Deborah Hodgson is preparing for a return visit to Bogota, Colombia. As with her previous visit, Deborah will be involved with the Children's Vision Project, and will carry out eye examinations while she is there.

Michael Offord Optometrist has offered to supply the children's spectacles, as we previously have done.

Your Newsletter

If you would prefer to receive this newsletter by email please head over to our website at michaelofford-optometrist.co.uk/enews and let us know.

